
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 VILLAGE OF ANTIOCH 
 PLANNING and ZONING BOARD 
 ANTIOCH, ILLINOIS 
 
On Thursday evening, July 14th, 2016, at 7:30 p.m. a public hearing will be held by the Planning and 
Zoning Board of the Village of Antioch, Illinois in the Village Hall Board Room, 874 Main Street, 
Antioch. Illinois, for the purpose of hearing and considering testimony related to Annexation, 
Rezoning, Special Use for a Residential (single-family) Planned Unit Development, and Preliminary 
Plat pertaining to a 71.42 acre site located at the northeast corner of North Avenue and Trevor Road  
The subject parcel is identified as  02-06-400-005 
 

An accurate map of the subject property is on file with the Village Clerk. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given an opportunity to be 
heard. 
 
By order of the Corporate Authorities of the Village of Antioch, Illinois. 
 
 
         LORI FOLBRICK 
         VILLAGE CLERK 
Published:  News-Sun 
 
Case No:  16-11AA/RZ/SU/PP 
 
 


